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22/06/2020 

 

Dear parents, 

 

All families who either said they needed a place this half term due to being keyworkers or 

they would like their child to return should now have been offered some hours during the 

week. If your situation has changed and you would like to ask about your child returning 

before summer, then please email me on: 

fsks1leader@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk 

 

It is now looking more unlikely that schools will be able to reopen fully for all children in July 

(although all staff are working full time) due to the restrictions on numbers and space set by 

the government. Some parents have actively chosen to keep their children at home until 

September so I have produced a further 2 weeks of learning that you might do at home. 

 

For children moving on to school in September this was not the end of year we wanted! 

Hopefully you have now all had some contact from your child’s new school.  

I have spoken to the teachers at Dallas Rd. and am waiting for replies from others. If you 

haven’t already then please let me and Mrs Todd know which school your child will be moving 

to so that we can pass on any assessments and your child’s folder. You will then be able to 

pick this up in September. 

 

I think the most important thing is to have as enjoyable a Summer as possible. Then in 

September your child will be feeling ready for a change. All teachers are planning now for 

September and the things they need to work on so that whether your child remained in 

school or not they are in line with their peers socially, emotionally and physically.  

 

I will be asking you all over the next week what we as a Nursery can do to help support your 

child with the transition and return to Nursery or school. 

 

   

 

Mrs Ruth Atkinson 

 
 

mailto:fsks1leader@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk

